
  

We are a diverse local Community inspired, social walking 

group, based around St Philips Cafe in Chaddesden Derby. 

 
                     

 

Are you are a fun, friendly and enthusiastic person who will enjoy the 

challenge of becoming a volunteer and would like to ‘Step Up’ and 

help lead a weekly walk from St Phillips community hub. We will finish 

back at the community hub where we can enjoy a cuppa or a meal. 

The pre-set walks will be based in and around the local area that will 

encourage a diverse range of people with all abilities and ages to ‘get 

up and get out’ in a socially relaxed and friendly atmosphere. 

If you would like to be part of this new and exciting adventure as an 

informal walk leader, please contact Toni, before the 8th of April 2022 

at: Toni.jantschenko@derby.gov.uk 

Please include « The Friendly Walkers » in the subject box. 


